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Burke, Ruth A

From: Ali Palm <hosea1012@ymail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, February 18, 2020 11:55 PM

To: DEP, Nordic Aqua Farms

Subject: Opposition to the proposed aquafarm project

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

To those who are arbiting the future of the Midcoast,  

 

I am a resident of Belfast, and I oppose the proposed Nordic aquafarms proposal. It would damage the ecological 

integrity of the bay, only really bring jobs that are not very relevant to current residents, and put significant strain on the 

city's infrastructure.  

 

As a resident who cares deeply about the future of the county, ocean, and world, I would like the civil servants who have 

been given the responsibility to represent the citizens to thoroughly reject this proposal.  

 

Thank you,  

Alison Palm, Belfast  


